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Van Naerssen, Kris

Subject: FW: State Pier Infrastructure Improvements New London CT

From: Andrew, Shannon L LT <Shannon.L.Andrew@uscg.mil>
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2020 1:08 PM
To: Egan, Scott <Scott.Egan@aecom.com>
Cc: Sheehy, Jennifer L LT <Jennifer.L.Sheehy@uscg.mil>; Johnson, Maureen D CDR <Maureen.D.Johnson@uscg.mil>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: State Pier Infrastructure Improvements New London CT

Scott,

I am no longer at Sector Long Island Sound. Please contact LT Jen Sheehy or CDR Maureen Johnson for more discussion.
Thank you!

V/R,
LT Andrew

From: Egan, Scott <Scott.Egan@aecom.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 3:18 PM
To: Andrew, Shannon L LT <Shannon.L.Andrew@uscg.mil>
Cc: Lowry, Dennis <Dennis.Lowry@aecom.com>; Van Naerssen, Kris <Kris.VanNaerssen@aecom.com>; Garbolski,
Michael <Michael.Garbolski@aecom.com>
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] State Pier Infrastructure Improvements New London CT

Good afternoon Lt Andrew,
As you are aware the Connecticut Port Authority is proposing infrastructure repairs and improvements to the State Pier
Facility in New London, CT in order to allow this facility to service as a long-term regional wind turbine generation (WTG)
port facility, while at the same time continuing to support other existing long-term breakbulk cargo operations. As
described in the attached letter and project plans, some revisions to the facility layout were necessary to address
potential navigational conflicts with other local commercial vessel (ferry, cruise and tug) movements identified during
the design, outreach and permitting process.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
Thanks,
Scott

Scott Egan MS, CPSS
Wetland and Wildlife Ecologist
Environment
D  978.905.2192   C 603.547.5651
scott.egan@aecom.com
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